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Sarah B. Knowlton

Assistant General Counsel

Phone: 603-216-3631

Email: sarah.knowlton@libertyutilities.com

May 27, 2015
Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail WL RO el

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: DG 14-180: Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I enclose
for filing an original and six copies of the Company’s response to a record request that arose during the
May 26, 2015, hearing in Docket No. DG 14-180 and for which the Commission reserved Exhibit 6.
The response is a twelve-page document provided in the same format as Attachment 8 to the permanent
rates Stipulation and Settlement Agreement (Exhibit 5). The first six pages of the document provide the
average bill impacts for various rate classes using the proposed permanent and step adjustment rates
effective July 1, 2015, as compared to base distribution rates in effect as of July 1, 2014, (prior to the
rate case filing), and the last six pages provide those impacts with the additional inclusion of rate
changes that would result from the Company’s Cast Iron Bare Steel proceeding, assuming those rate
changes are approved by the Commission. To provide a meaningful comparison to Attachment 8, the
only changes were to reflect the distribution rates in effect as of July 1, 2014. No changes were made to
the Local Distribution Adjustment Charge and Cost of Gas rates included in Attachment 8.

In the process of preparing Exhibit 6, the Company became aware of an input error that affected
the average bill impacts in Attachment 8 for Commercial rate G-52. Specifically, due to a transposition
error, the headblock rate on line 14 of Bates pages 31 and 37 were incorrect. Those pages have been
corrected and the enclosed replacement pages should be inserted into the document. The resulting
average bill impacts for a G-52 customer have been corrected accordingly.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please don’t hesitate to call should you have any
questions.

Very truly yours,

Sl B (ool

Sarah B. Knowlton
Enclosures
cc: Service list
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